
 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

National Service Officers  
 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: November 3, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: California Pizza Kitchen Fundraiser – November 6-8, 2023 

 

I’m pleased to announce that California Pizza Kitchen, a casual dining restaurant with 

approximately 139 locations spreading across 26 states, will continue its partnership with DAV this 

fall. To help fund our continuing mission of service to veterans and their families, California Pizza 

Kitchen will conduct a fundraising campaign this November. 

 

DAV will receive 20% of all sales from customers who come in for the fundraiser (in store or 

online purchases) Nov. 6–8. These generous donations will support DAV’s efforts to provide 

service and support to the men and women who served. As with other national corporate partner 

campaigns, DAV will distribute a portion of the proceeds raised in each state to the state 

departments.  

 

California Pizza Kitchen has provided a flyer that will help you notify the restaurant that you are 

there for the fundraiser. For us to receive funds from your order, you must show this flyer or let 

them know you are there for the DAV fundraiser. Attached is both the flyer and a store list for your 

convenience. You can also view a list of restaurant locations at cpk.com/locations. If ordering 

online, please enter code “DAV” when prompted before completing your order. If you live nearby 

or will be traveling by one of the restaurant’s locations, please consider stopping by to thank the 

staff for helping us keep our promise to the men and women who served our nation. 

 

Thank you for all that you do every day.  

 

With appreciation, 

 
Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 

 

BAJ:en 

https://www.cpk.com/locations

